
 

 

        

 

If Parents were with us last year, you have a Brightwheel account.  If you cannot remember the 

log in, try “forgot password” before creating a new account. 



                                     

 

 

 

If you get a message after 

entering the verification code 

that says “sorry, something 

went wrong” it is likely 

because you already have an 

account in Brightwheel.  Go 

back to “forgot password” and 

try again. 

 



 

 

 

 


